City of Taylor, North Dakota
October 8, 2018 at 7:00 pm at City Hall
The regular City Council meeting was called to order by Mayor Russ Myran. 
Council Members present: Ray Fettig, Emory Vaagen, Daryl Jurgens and Travis Christensen.
The minutes of the September 10, 2018 City Council meeting were approved as read. 
Vistors: Mike and Kevin Fideldy, Ralph and Austin Young and Bobbi Strait (Forsgren Associates)
Kevin Fideldy representing the Boy Scouts, interviewed the City Council regarding the restoration of the Opera House.
Bobbi Strait with Forsgren Associates talked with the Council about building inspections.
Ralph Young, at 209 4th Street W, requested permission to have a gunsmith business in his shop.
Taylor Rural Fire Protection District donated $10,000 to the Opera House restoration Project.
MGM Sanitation will be renewing the garbage contract with the City of Taylor in December. After monitoring the decline in the garbage account the Board looked at the following rate increases:     96 gallon        $24.00
				         300 gallon      $70.00
				         4 yard steel   $130.00
				         6 yard steel   $165.00
September financial report was approved as read.
Daryl Jurgens moved to approve the October bills, seconded by Ray Fettig. MC
		
	
	
	

	GENERAL
	8359
	Lisa Aune
	$830.60 

	
	8360
	Ross Myran
	$900.00 

	
	8361
	Travis Christensen
	$135.00 

	
	8362
	Ray Fetig
	$135.00 

	
	8363
	Daryl Jurgens
	$90.00 

	
	8364
	Russ Myran
	$195.00 

	
	8365
	Emory Vaagen
	$135.00 

	
	8366
	Farmers Union
	$43.73 

	
	8367
	MDU
	$71.29 

	
	8368
	Job Service
	$25.00 

	
	8369
	IRS
	$2,065.61 

	
	8374
	Western Dakota Energy
	$499.13 

	HIWAY
	8367
	MDU
	$235.40 

	
	
	
	

	2016 Street Project
	8370
	Starion Bond Services
	$2,843.50 

	Opera House
	8367
	MDU
	$51.06 

	WATER
	8367
	MDU
	$239.98 

	
	8371
	SW Water Authority
	$2,560.54 

	
	8372
	SWDHU
	$60.00 

	
	8360
	Ross Myran
	$500.00 

	
	 
	 
	 

	SEWER
	8360
	Ross Myran
	$500.00 

	
	8367
	MDU
	$244.92 

	
	 
	 
	 

	GARBAGE
	8373
	MGM Sanitation
	$3,368.00 

	
	
	
	

	INSECT CONTROL
	8360
	Ross Myran
	$500.00 



	
	
	



[bookmark: _GoBack]Ray Fettig moved to approve the Lion’s Annual Raffle Permit to be held on November 17, 2018, seconded by Emory Vaagen. MC
The next meeting date will be Monday November 12, 2018, Ray Fettig moved to adjourn at 8:25 pm seconded by Daryl Jurgens. MC
Russ Myran, Mayor                                                                               Lisa Aune, Auditor
